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Comments: | have been a guest at Monarch many years, beginning in 2009.

The No Name Basin area development plan, as described in the notice, appears extremely reasonable and
founded on a base of diligent preparatory activities over the past decade.

The NEPA/EA process must be rigorously executed, but as skiing in the No Name Basin has been possible,
there appear to be few unknown unknowns, or areas where surprises should be expected.

With more low-lying ski areas being impacted by a warmer climate and less snow, ski areas such as Monarch will
see more guests, and need to be able to accommodate more guests if we - as a society - wish to provide access

to skiing activities.

| support this project with what | know, and look forward to the NEPA/EA reports.



